Twenty dollar Safety items certificate

Discussion Thread

Response (Laura) 6/12/2002 11:47:08 AM
Dear Mr. Santamaria,
Thank you for taking advantage of our Safety Modification Program. We are sending you the rebate coupon in the mail this week. Thank you for your support and have a safe season!

Customer (AJ .) 6/11/2002 6:15:41 PM Dear Sirs:

I recently participated in the Remington 700 bolt lock replacement program.

I sent the twenty dollar fee when I shipped the rifle to Grice in Pennsylvania. I was expecting the safety items certificate when the gun was returned but it wasn't included. How do 1 go about getting and redeeming the certificate?

Thank you, Joseph Santamaria 27 Lambeth Street Holbrook, NY 11741

Get your FREE download of MSN Explorer at http://explorer.msn.com/intl.asp.

